We all get frustrated at times and often all we need is someone to remind us about how our conduct is unacceptable. Most parents and fans will be able to control their emotions – some will not. For the latter group, ND Hockey has created a "YELLOW CARD" which will be handed to fans who have ‘crossed over the line’. A team official will present the offending fan with the card, which states the following:

Each team manager has been given a number of these cards and we hope that they don’t ever have to be handed out to fans. Reality suggests that they will be handed out at some time. Managers will discretely hand the card to an unruly fan and the fan will hopefully appreciate that they are not acting appropriately and then modify their behaviour. The team manager will not enter into any debate or dialogue with the fan or anyone else for that matter. Any behavioral issues that arise with any fan, parent, player, coach or official will be reported to the Risk Manager and dealt within the ND Hockey mandate of fairness, a zero tolerance of bullying and harassment and most of all the safety of our hockey players and volunteers.
